
NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040, St. John's, Newfoundland and Labrador, Canada, A1A 532

E-mail: cgeorge@facilityassociation.com

2019-12-09

Mr. Colin George
Vice President, Underwriting and Claims
Facility Association
777 Bay Street, Suite 2400
P.O. Box 121

Toronto, ON M5G 2C8

Dear Mr. George:

Re: Facility Association - Category 2 - Taxi - Review Extension

In accordance with Section 12 of the Automobile Insurance Regulations NLR 81/04, the Board is
required to approve, vary or prohibit a rate filing within 90 days from the date of receipt unless
the Board notifies the applicant that it is not reasonable for the Board to comply with the 90-day
timeffame.

Given the current status of the above-noted rate filing, the Board will be unable to meet the 90-
day timeframe and has extended the review period until a final decision can be rendered.

I trust the foregoing to be satisfactory.

Sincerely/

Sara itean

Assistant Board Secretary

SK/cs

ecc Ms. Helena Bransfield, E-mail: hbransfield@facilityassociation.com
Ms. Liqing Yang, E-mail: lyang@facilityassociation.com
Ms. Sonia Scattarelli, E-mail: sscattarelli@facilityassociation.com
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